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Paragraph 210  

Women and women's groups should be participants in and equal beneficiaries of 
housing and infrastructure construction projects. They should be consulted in the 
choice of design and technology of construction and should be involved in the 
management and maintenance of the facilities. To this end, women should be 
provided with construction, maintenance and management skills and should be 
participants in related training and educational programmes. Special attention 
must be given to the provision of adequate water to all communities, in 
consultation with women. 

Paragraph 211  

Housing credit schemes should be reviewed and women's direct access to housing 
construction and improvement credits secured. In this connection, programmes aimed 
at increasing the possibilities of sources of income for women should be promoted 
and existing legislation or administrative practices endangering women's ownership 
and tenancy rights should be revoked. 

Paragraph 212 

Government efforts for the International Year of Shelter for the Homeless 12/ 
should incorporate aesessments of the shelter needs of women and encourage the 
design and implementation of innovative projects that will increase women's access 
to services and finance. In these efforts special attention shoed be paid to 
women who are the sole supporters of their families. Low-cost housing and 
facilities should be designed for such women. 

Paragraph 213 

All measures to increase the efficiency of land, water and air transportation 
should be formulated with due regard to women as producers and consumers. All 
national and local decisions concerning transportation policies, including 
subsidies, pricing, choice of technology for construction and maintenance, and 
means of transport, should consider women's needs and should be based on 
consideration of the possible impact on the employment,-income and health of women. 

Paragraph 214  

Women's roles as operators and owners of means of transport should be promoted 
through greater access to credit for women and other appropriate means and equal 
consideration with regard to the allocation of contracts. This is particularly 
important foi women's groups and collectives, especially in rural areas, that are 
usually well organized but are cut off from serviceable means of transport and 
communication. 

Paragraph 215 

Rural transportation planning in developing countries should aim at reducing 
the heavy burden on women who carry agricultural produce, water and fuelwood as 
head-loads. In exploring modes of transportation, efforts should be made to avoid 
loss of income and employment for women by introducing costs that may be too high 
for them. 

-51- 


